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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL, Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper
7th November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
As an integral part of Year 4 work in Geography and Science, it is planned to take class 4.1 to visit the Teaching Trees Centre at Methley Estate on Monday 20th November.
The visit will provide the children with an opportunity to see the woodland plants within our locality and compare these to the trees and plants of rainforests around the world. The class will also have the opportunity to investigate the different habitats of animals in a forest.
There will be no charge for this visit as the transport and insurance costs are subsidised by the school.  The visit will be within school times so no alternative arrangements will need to be made.

On the day of the visit, your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy or sports drinks please).  If your child is entitled to a free school meal this will be provided by school.  The children should wear school uniform and a waterproof coat. Please note that no sweets, money or cameras should be brought.

In order to confirm the booking and finalise arrangements, please complete the attached slip and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 10th November. 
With thanks for your continued support,
Mr A Richards

Year 4 Class Teacher

________________________________________________________________________________
Teaching Trees Centre Permission Slip – Monday 20th November 2017

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………       Class ……………….. 

I wish for my child to visit the Teaching Trees Centre at Methley Estate on Monday 20th November 2017.
Signed ……………………………………………………………………       Date …………………
Parent/Carer
